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 Good luck Year 6 
Next week our Year 6 children have a busy week ahead as 

their SATS are taking place with the following timetable: 

Monday 9th—SPAG 

Tuesday 10th—Reading 

Wednesday 11th—Arithmetic and reasoning (maths) 

Thursday 12th—Reasoning (maths) 

Every morning, children will enjoy breakfast in school                                                                 

with their friends before each test takes place. 

The whole staff team are so proud of each and every one of our Year 6 class for their hard 

work and positive attitude throughout the whole of this year. Next week’s tests will assess 

our children’s maths skills, reading and spelling skills however being part of our                        

St. Thomas’ family is so much more than that—our Year 6 children are all special and 

unique and demonstrate our school’s core values each and every day. We just know that 

our Year 6 children will try their very best next week. 

 

Yellow and blue day 
A huge thank you to all of the children who have already 

donated a teddy bear this week—donations can continue 

next week too. 

A reminder that on Friday 13th May, children can come 

in to school wearing yellow and blue to help us to raise     

money to support families who have been displaced as a 

result of the war in Ukraine. 

Donations can be made via the following Just Giving page: 

Crowdfunding to give 1000 teddy bears and essential supplies, such as nappies, sanitary 

products, blankets, etc, to Ukrainian refugees. on JustGiving  

You can visit the Bearing Gifts website for more information about this using this link:      

Bearing Gifts |  

 

Summer term dates  
We are still busy finalising our dates for the Summer term and will 

share a full list of dates in next week’s newsletter. However, we 

can share that we will be celebrating the platinum jubilee on       

Friday 10th June and our plans will include inviting parents to 

join us during the afternoon. Also, our school leavers’ event for 

Year 6 families will take place during the afternoon of Thursday 

21st July. 

Friday 6th May  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/bearinggifts
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/bearinggifts
http://www.bearinggifts.org/

